
 

Dear members 

Just to let you know about our meeting of VET for EI Project in Braga:.  
 

Meeting of Erasmus+ Project 2017-1-TR01_ KA202-046189 

University of Minho, Braga 8th to 11th april 2019 

The meeting organized by University of Minho and APCB and it took place in the 

Institute of Education, University of Minho. It and was attended by 26 colleagues from 

Turkey, Austria, the Netherlands, Hungary and the United Kingdom. In addition to the 

partners of the Project, members of the Ministry of Family and Social Affairs of 

Turkey were present and took part of a meeting in Oporto with the North Regional 

Sub-Committee, to get information about the Portuguese ECI system.  

The agenda was intensive with two days of TPM meeting and two days for mobility 

with the group of physiotherapists that came from the different partner countries. 

Within the mobility activities we counted with the collaboration of the Regional Sub-

Committee of National Early Intervention System (SNIPI) , Dr. Veríssimo Cabral 

representative of Education Ministry and Dr. Rosa Marques of representative of the 

Social Security Ministry, for a presentation on the SNIPI, the participation of the Early 

Intervention Team (ELI) of Vizela and a 2 hour presentation done by Cristina Araújo, 

a physiotherapist of ELI of Barcelos-Esposende, about “The Role of Physiotherapist 

in the Early Intervention Team”.  
 



 

First day of TPM meeting  
 

 

Meeting held in Oporto between members of the Ministry of Family and Social Affairs 

of Turkey and the North Regional Sub-Committee of National Early Intervention 

System (SNIPI) , representatives of Health Ministry , Education Ministry and Social 

Security Ministry,.  
 



 

 



 

 



 

Mobility Group – Presentation of Regional Sub-Committee of National Early 

Intervention System (SNIPI) , Dr. Veríssimo Cabral representative of Education 

Ministry  
 

 



 

Presentation by Cristina Araújo, a physiotherapist of ELI of Barcelos-Esposende, 

about “The Role of Physiotherapist in the Early Intervention Team”.  
 

 

 

 



 


